
Dear Neighbor, 

Please join the Davis Joint Unified School District (DJUSD) Bond Team on Monday, January 27, 2020, for two meeting 
opportunities to learn more about plans to construct a new multipurpose room (MPR) on César Chávez Elementary 
campus, including the chance to view architectural drawings and hear ideas developed by a parent-staff working group 
on this topic. Mark your calendars now to join us for this informative session. If you cannot attend the meeting and 
would like to offer your feedback, please email us at facilityplanning@djusd.net.   

DETAILS FOR MEETINGS: 

What: Community Meeting- New Multipurpose Room at César Chávez Elementary 

Who: Open to the general public 

When: Monday, January 27, 2020, 3:30 - 5:00 p.m. and 5:30 - 7:00 p.m. 

Where: César Chávez Elementary (current Multipurpose Room) 1221 Anderson Road, Davis, CA 95616 

Find out more about the details, timeline and opportunities for feedback as well as view frequently 
asked questions on the Davis Joint Unified School District website at www.djusd.net/bond.  Here, 
you can also view the Bond calendar and sign up for the monthly DJUSD Bond e-newsletter, 
Building Our Future. 

DJUSD Bond Project at César Chávez Elementary 

mailto:facilityplanning@djusd.net
http://www.djusd.net/bondprogram



